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Oct. 2" 2012

Dear Prof. Youssefagha,
School of Public Healt
Indiana University

It is great to have cooperation between Cairo University and
Indiana University in the form of MU. I reviewed the proposal
(Draft Ver.5) for establishment of Public Health Research
Center in Cairo University. It was written very well. It also
reflects the objectives of the MU between CU and IU. Thanks
for Prof. Ahmed YoussefAgha, Prof. Maha El Rabbat and Dr.
Abbas Sharaky for their efforts in writing this proposal.

We are looking forward to hearing from you soon and start a
profitable relationship.

Sincerely, 3/ : "
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Prof. El- Sayedl Gaber ey
Dean, Institute of African Research and Studies

Cairo University
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